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November 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we have entered the Advent Period, we look forward as a community to the joys of Christmas and the 
coming of Christ into our lives. I’m sure you are all busily preparing for the festivities with family and loved 
ones. But we know that this year may be a struggle for some of our family and the wider community. If 
you are struggling with aspects of school (uniform, equipment etc) then please do contact school. I know 
that some schools are having to make some very challenging decisions but can I make it clear, for now and 
for as long as we can we will support families with payments for any trips or wider educational 
experiences. We will not stop a child accessing any event such of this due to finance and will support 
families who need that support. So again, please contact school if this is the case. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank the many parents who took the time to complete the parent survey.  
Your feedback really does help us grow our school together. One piece of immediate feedback is that we 
are looking at a parent communication app which will allow for more immediate feedback on your child’s 
progress, will allow us to communicate with you better and will save on both texts and letters coming 
home. My aim is to have this up and running, certainly, before the end of this academic year. 
 
On the 1st December we will make our move into our new Multi Academy trust home, the Corpus Christi 
Catholic Academy Trust. You may still have question about this and I have put together a selection of 
common question and answers on the pop up on the school website. But if you have further questions 
regarding this move, please do make sure you get in touch with myself.  
 
Every year it is our tradition to have Christmas Dinner at College. This will happen on the 7th December. A 
letter will come out shortly regarding this and will need to be returned by Wednesday 30th November. 
 
And finally, the school term will finish on Friday 16th December at 3pm.  
 
As ever, and as the school year whizzes by, thankyou for your ongoing support for the school and for the 
growth and progress of our children.  
 
 
Thank 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Gus Diamond  
Headteacher 
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